
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of November 2, 2015 

A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF NOVEMBER 2nd 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
B Day            NO            A Day           B Day          A Day/ 
                  SCHOOL                                              Advisory 

 

Check the website for times and dates when all of 
the MSMHS Clubs and Teams meet. Get involved! 

NEXT PTO MEETING 
TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 10TH AT 6:30 PM 

 
HOMECOMING DANCE 

Friday, November 20, 2015 
7 PM in the Great Hall 

Tickets are $10 and will be on sale in November.  
 

Don’t Forget to Purchase the 2016 Yearbook 
Now on Sale for the Special Price of  $70!  

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

GROTON, CT -  The Annual Homecoming Weekend is only a month away. In addi-
tion to a homecoming dance, most high schools invite alumni to their Homecom-
ing Football Game. Some may think that since MSMHS does not have a football or 
fall sport team that this would not be possible. However, those who know the 
MSMHS Family well are fully aware that anything is possible!   

The Second Annual Fish Bowl combines the ideas of a homecoming football game 
with a ‘Powderpuff’ football game that most high schools play in the fall. On Fri-
day, November 20th at 3 pm, the Senior girls will battle the Junior girls for the 
Fish Bowl title. Last year, the current Seniors won as Juniors  

In addition to the students, each class drafted a coach and two female teachers 
for the game. The juniors selected Coach ‘Aquaman’ Litvinoff (0-1) as their head 
coach along with the Dean of Students, Mrs. Campbell and math teacher, Ms. 
Andruskiewicz. The seniors drafted last year’s winning Coach Campbell (1-0) as 
their head coach along with Mrs. Turano and last year’s MVP, Mrs. Hardison. The 
Fish Bowl is a flag football that will take place on the upper field at MSMHS at 3 
pm. The Fish Bowl is an eight on eight game which allows for only one female fac-
ulty member to be on the field along with the seven other students at a time. For 
the past two weeks, both teams have been practicing with their designated 
coaches. The head referee for the game will be Dr. Spera with a special guest 
lines judge. It is sure to be a great time. Best of luck to both teams!    

PARENT TEACHER SLOTS STILL AVAILABLE  
Parents wishing to sign-up for Parent-Teacher Conferences be-
ing held this Wednesday, November 4th and Thursday, Novem-
ber 5th can still do so for several teacher. Each slot is a 10 mi-
nute conference with an individual teacher. Parents/Guardians 
who are unable to sign-up in person can have their student sign
-up for them. Time slots for Parent-Teacher Conferences are 
between 2:20 to 5 pm on Wednesday, November 4th and 5:20 
to 8 pm on Thursday, November 5th.    

D’Addario Gets  1st Acceptance for Class of 2016 

EAST HADDAM, CT - Student Coun-
cil President and Senior Class Treas-
urer, Austin D’Addario, received 
some great news last week with an 
acceptance to Siena College located 
in Loudonville, NY.  
Austin was the recipient of the Si-
ena College Book Award at last 
June’s MSMHS Award Ceremony. In 
addition to his acceptance to Siena, 
Austin was awarded the Presiden-
tial Scholarship which is the col-
lege’s highest academic scholarship 

awarded to a select few who apply. The $72,000 scholarship is 
the initial offer that Siena presented to Austin.  
Along with his classmates, Austin will be applying to other 
schools such as Cornell, Dartmouth, Vanderbilt, and North Car-
olina before making his final decision. Congrats to Austin!! 

THE FISH BOWL II: MSMHS’ Version of the Homecoming Football Game 

SENIORS vs. JUNIORS 

Friday, November 20th 


